
BUDGET WORKSHOP                                                                       September 23, 2020 

Page 1 of 2 
 

 
 

PALMYRA TOWN BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 23rd, 2020 

8:00 AM – PALMYRA TOWN HALL 

 
At 8:00 AM, Supervisor Kenneth Miller called to order the Town Workshop, 
scheduled for Wednesday September 23rd, 2020 at the Palmyra Town Hall, 
located on 1180 Canandaigua Rd, Palmyra, New York. 
 

Supervisor Miller led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 

Upon roll call, the following Board members were present: 
 Kenneth Miller, Supervisor 
 James Welch, Deputy Supervisor 
            Bradley Cook, Councilman  
 
Councilman Todd Pipitone was absent.  
 
The following notice was posted as required by law: 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

CHANGE IN DATE FOR BUDGET WORKSHOP AND 
CHANGE IN LOCATION FOR THE SEPTEMBER 2020 & OCTOBER 2020 PALMYRA TOWN 

BOARD MEETINGS  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the 2021 Palmyra Town Budget Workshop originally 
scheduled for Tuesday evening September 22

nd
, 2020 has been changed to Wednesday 

morning, September 23
rd

, 2020. This workshop will be held at 8:00 AM at the Palmyra 
Town Hall, 1180 Canandaigua Road, Palmyra, New York.  
 
NOTICE IS ALSO HEREBY GIVEN, that the September 2020 meeting of the Town Board of 
the Town of Palmyra will be held on Thursday, September 24

th
, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. in the 

East Palmyra Fire Hall, 2145 Tellier Rd, Palmyra New York, and the October 2020 meeting 
of the Town Board of the Town of Palmyra will be held on Thursday, October 22

nd
, 2020 at 

the Palmyra Town Hall, 1180 Canandaigua Road, Palmyra, New York.  
 
Dated:  September 16, 2020 
 
____________________________ 
Irene E. Unterborn 
Palmyra Town Clerk 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Also attending was:  Doug DeRue and Book keeper Petra Anderson. 
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TOPICS OF WORKSHOP 
 
2021 Preliminary Budget 
  
Book Keeper Petra was in attendance to aid in the discussion of the 2021 
Preliminary Budget that she prepared with the numbers provided by the 
department heads, including any changes from the last workshop. 
Discussion ensued. 
 
 
 
Motion to Adjourn:  At 9:08 AM, Jim Welch made the motion to adjourn 
the meeting. 
  
                                Second: Brad Cook                        Vote:  3 Ayes. Carried. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Irene Unterborn 
Palmyra Town Clerk 
   
 

 
 
 
 

NEXT REGULAR MEETING:  THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 24, 2020 
7:00 PM – East Palmyra Fire Hall 

 
 
 

NEXT BUDGET WORKSHOP (if necessary):  TUESDAY October 6, 2020 - 7 PM 
 
 


